
ALIMOS  MUSIC  SCHOOL  VISITS
THE PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, the 10th/23rd of April 2015, a group of 22 students
from the Alimos Music School, participants in the “In search
of sounds on the Holy Land and beyond the Jordan” programme,
led  by  their  Music  Teacher  Ms  Ioanna  Angelou,  visited
Patriarch  Theophilos,  accompanied  by  their  teachers.

In  the  context  of  their  visit,  the  Students  Choir  sang
ecclesiastical hymns and His Beatitude’s Polycrhonism. On His
part, the Patriarch wished the students every success with
their  performance  at  the  Prophet  Elias  Holy  Monastery
scheduled for Friday the 9th/24th of April, at 6:00 pm.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/Nq7-w4HE6l4
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